
Mason Neck Citizens Association 
Monthly Board Meeting 
Cranford Methodist Church  

October 1, 2014 
 

Attendees: 

Officers  Board of Directors  

Hillary Clawson President Adam Dameron  Marvin Miller 

Sergio Diaz-Briquets Vice President         Michael Devlin 
(absent) 

Missy Salisbury 
(absent) 

Dick Kennedy  Secretary Lucia Ferguson (absent) 
 

Bruce Scott (absent) 

Bob Lee (absent) Treasurer  Rick Hutson  Peter Weyland  

 
President Hillary Clawson called the meeting to order at 7:32 and the following were 
discussed: 
 
Minutes from September approved, with some small corrections (Marvin/Sergio) 
 
Marvin went over the details for Candidates Night: the three actual candidates will 
get 30 minutes total, about 15 minutes total  for Sen. Puller and Del. Albo, about 10 
for Marcia Hanson (representing Sup. Hyland), and 10 for Dan Storck (School Board). 
 

• We will have sign-up table for MNCA membership. Hillary make opening 
remarks highlighting MNCA's accomplishments. These include limiting the 
size of George Mason Universities facility at Point-of-View, sponsoring a Cub 
Scouts pack, and helping to stop extension of ESI's contract. 

 
Gerry Hyland's Lobsterfest--reminder that it is this Saturday. 
 
Hike & Shoot at Mason Neck State Park--Missy sent an email saying she is in 
contact with the USO at Ft. Belvoir about setting a date for the next one, but nothing 
definite yet. 
 
Renaming the BLM horse barn after Congressman Moran--Marvin got a contact 
person in Sen. Kaine's office, but no reply yet. 
 
Cub Scouts update: Adam said there are 17 currently, they are campimg out at 
Camp Wilson this weekend, and will help LCAC fill food baskets next month. 
   
Next Board Meeting: Wednesday, Nov. 5, at 7:30 PM. 
 
Motion to adjourn approved at 7:55. 


